
 

 

Dec. 7, 2022 
Event Health & Safety Policy Update: Testing Requirement Rescinded 
 
As the Association continues to evaluate the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, as well as 
federal, state, and local guidelines and recommendations, the Board of Directors has decided it 
will no longer require proof of a negative COVID-19 test to participate in NACA-sponsored 
events. 
  

To help protect the health and safety of fellow attendees, we strongly encourage participants 
to take appropriate precautions in advance of their arrival at NACA-sponsored events, such as 
by testing and being up-to-date with their vaccine(s) and booster(s), but are not required to do 
so. 
 

During NACA-sponsored events, the Association will continue to ask attendees to self-
monitor for COVID-19 signs or symptoms, and those who experience any signs or symptoms will 
be expected to discontinue their participation immediately and seek appropiate medical 
attention. 
  

NACA will continue to monitor this evolving situation and reserves the right to change, update, 
or add to these requirements at any time as it deems prudent to best protect the health and 
safety of attendees and others. 
  

We look forward to seeing you at a NACA event soon. 
 


